University of Kalyani

Directorate of Open and Distance Learning (DODL)
Kalyani-741235.

Notice

In view of the requests received from the students for extension of
the date of admission in to M.A. Part I courses (2016-2017 academic
session), it is hereby notified for all concerned that the Hon’ble Vioce-
Chancellor of the university has been pleased to revised the last date
of admission into the different courses of M.A. Part I (2016-2017
academic session) in the head quarter (i.e. Kalyani University campus)
as well as different recognized study centres of the DODL with Late
Fee of Rs.200/- as per the following schedule:

11* January, 2017 to 17" January, 2017
No further date in this respect will be extended.

Prof. J. K. Sarkhel
Director (Offtg.)




